
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
of the 

WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
Held July 30, 1965 at Grand Jct., Colo. 

The meeting was called to order by Arthur J. Jens at 3:07 p.m, in the 

Court House Annex with the following members present: 

City Councilmen: Charles Love, Ed McCormick 

County Commissioners: Arthur J. Jens, Paul Heidel, Clyde Lowe 

Also present: Gus Byrom, Airport Manager; W. J. Anderies, Secretary; 
David Palo, County Attorney 

It was moved by Ed McCormick and seconded by Paul Heidel that the previous 

minutes be accepted. 

I. Gus Byrom detailed the Board on plans for the Air Show on September 

25th. Plans included Air Force Thunderbirds, possibly a fly over of B-32's 

and B-591 s, Air National Guard participation, Lowrey Air Force Band and para-

troopers from Camp Carson.. 

We would have a direct cost of $560.00 for Air Force Thunderbirds for 

per diem expense and insurance cost for the event. 

Also discussed were the traffic problems and cost of advertising which 

cooperation will be sought from the news media. 

It was moved by Paul Heidel and seconded by Ed McCormick that the Board 

sanction these preparations. 

II. A report of the runway extension was as follows: The hills at the 

end of the runway have already been leveled and sub base is now going in. 

Basing and oiling will follow in the next few weeks. 

There will be an additional $2,600,00 added to cover a road into 

navigational aids area. 

The Fish and Game requested a waiver on removing their hanger. The FAA 

has denied this. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:45 P.M. 

APPRO 	. 

/2,f, .t Arthur J. Jens, Chairman 	 Anderies, Secy. 



Clyde Davis and Don Wagner appeared to ask consideration be given 
them as fixed based operators in the event any moves were considered in 

future expansion. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 3:55 

P.M. 

APPROVED: 

Arrhur J. Jens W. J. Anderie 

CHAIRMAN 	 SECRETARY 
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